— 4/27/10 Board Hearing
.. AB 2121
Deadline; 3/26/10 by 12 noon

From: “mary boyvey" <marymca@men.org>
To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: : 3/25/2010 10:28 PM

Subject: AB2121°

1 am writing to you as a homeowner at The Sea Ranch (CAD5497). The impact of AB21 21 on this community threatens to be
devastating. There are fow communites in our state that are as environmentally aware and water congervation conscious as The
Sea Ranch. Please consider the request of our residents 10 extend the comment period for at least ninety days S0 that a full and
clarifying exchange can take place between the Board and all the California residents who will sustain the stunning impact of this
proposed regulation.

Thank you for attending to this communication.

Mary Boyvey
35556 Timber Ridge Road
The Sea Ranch CA 95497
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